
From: Leslie Judd  
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 4:12 PM 
To: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu> 
Subject: Clark news for the week ending 1/5/18 
 
Welcome to Spring Semester 2018! Although it’s chilly outside, we are “on fire” here and ready to 
have the best semester ever! Here is a little bit of news to start us off! 
 

The textbook room will be open from 9-1 Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. You must have 
your ID card and schedule to get books. Do not delay as we have to order MANY books, so we 
need to know what you need! 
 
If you did not pick up a new copy of your spring schedule this week, please go and get it from 
the front desk. Some classes had to be changed, so make sure you have the most recent one. 
 
UNICEF Club will meet this Tuesday at 2:30 in the dome. We are always looking for new, 
motivated members, so come on by! 
 
Art Club is beginning next Tuesday at 2:30 in room 146. Help Mrs. Gribble get this club up and 
running for 2018. 
 
Interested in helping at the front desk? See Mrs. Schubart in the front office to see what is 
available for Spring. 
 
Donations now being accepted for the Clark Yard Sale. Bring your treasures to Ms. Jones all 
next week between 7:30-3:30. 
 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772.419.5758 
 

At Clark, we are “Building on Excellence” 
Everyone. Everyday. Every way. 
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